COVID-19 UPDATE

We are saddened to announce that the 7th Annual Feed the Need Benefit
Concert and Fish Fry is hereby postponed.

The World Health Organization and the Mississippi State Department of
Health are urging that large events be cancelled as a method to prevent the spread of
COVID-19. Feed the Need is typically attended by hundreds, and out of an abundance
of caution, the decision has been made to postpone the event previously scheduled for
April 19, 2020.

The Lord Is My Help remains open for the time being. Our mission is to provide food to
anyone in need. We are very concerned about the ability to keep our doors open during
this difficult time. Many of our patrons are elderly, ill, and homebound. Many of our
patrons do not have the ability to go to the grocery store and rely upon our home
delivery of meals. We remain committed to continuing those services so long as we can
do so without risking the spread of the Coronavirus.

The Lord Is My Help anticipates an increase in their patrons due to the economic impact
of COVID-19. As a result, we are asking that you continue to donate to the Lord Is My
Help, in honor of Feed the Need. The Lord Is My Help is reliant upon the funds raised
at Feed the Need to keep our doors open, our meals hot, and our patrons fed. As
always, all donations are tax deductible as The Lord Is My Help is a 501(c)(3) not for
profit organization.

Donations and sponsorship are still being accepted and we will continue advertising our
sponsors who have previously donated. Your donations are still being honored and we
are so thankful! All tickets previously purchased will be honored at our future event. If
you are in need of a refund, please visit the business where your ticket was purchased
for a refund. Tickets purchased through Eventbrite have been refunded.

The Feed the Need Committee intends to reschedule the 7th Annual Feed the Need. A
date will be announced in the future. Thank you for the continued support of The Lord
Is My Help, Feed the Need, and our mission to end hunger in our community.
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